
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Union Electric Company  ) 
d/b/a Ameren Missouri’s Tariffs to Adjust  ) Case No. ER-2024-0319 
Its Revenues for Electric Service   ) 
 

SIERRA CLUB’S RESPONSE TO ORDER AND 
RECOMMENDATIONS FOR PROPOSED LOCAL PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 
COMES NOW Sierra Club, pursuant to the Commission’s September 13, 2024 Order 

Setting Time for Responses to Proposed Local Public Hearings and Setting a Deadline for any 

Proposed Language for Local Public Hearing Notices, and provides the following 

recommendations about local public hearings to be held in the matter: 

1. Sierra Club recommends that at least one public hearing be held in the City of St. 

Louis, an area with many Ameren customers who stand to be impacted by the rate changes at 

issue this matter. 

2. Sierra Club further recommends that for any public hearing held in the St. Louis 

metropolitan area, the public hearing should be held within walking distance of a Metrolink stop 

so as to maximize accessibility for the hearing. 

      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
      /s/ Sarah Rubenstein      

     Sarah Rubenstein (MO Bar #48874) 
     Great Rivers Environmental Law Center 
     319 N. Fourth Street, Suite 800 
     St. Louis, Missouri 63102 
     (314) 231-4181 
     srubenstein@greatriverslaw.org 

 
Counsel for Sierra Club 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that on this 20th day of September, 2024, a true and correct copy of the 

foregoing pleading was filed on EFIS and sent by email to all parties of record. 

/s/ Sarah Rubenstein      
      Sarah Rubenstein 
 


